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I would like the committee to consider the guidelines for making the treatment of animals safe 
from the current cruel laws. There is no reason why a country like Australia should allow 
treatment of their animals to be no better than that in 3rd world countries!! Please put an end to 
all cruelty to animals, whether domestic or otherwise, especially the transporting of Australian 
animals to other countries where after a long journey onboard a ship in terrible conditions, they 
are slaughtered in the most inhuman and horrendous manner. 


